

The Long Beach Rotary Charitable Foundation

400 Oceangate, Suite 470, Long Beach, CA 90802 562-436-8181 | Rotary@RotaryLongBeach.org

December 20, 2017

Long Beach Education Foundation 1515 Hughes Way Long Beach, CA 90810 Attn: Judy Seal

Regarding: LBRCF Literacy Grants

Dear Judy,

Enclosed is a check in the amount of \$14,000.

\$6,000 is to be allocated to the recipients for the "Best of" program: Harte, King, and Fremont Elementary Schools.

\$8,000 is to be allocated to the recipients of the eBook program: Cleveland, Garfield, Kettering and Riley Elementary Schools.

The principals and library personnel have been instructed to work with Crystal Miranda (Director of Library Services) to fulfill the requirements necessary to receive the grant funding.

Thank you for your assistance,

Madrid Zimmerman

Executive Director

CHARITABLE FOUNDATION 2017-2018

> PRESIDENT Jayne Lastusky

VICE PRESIDENT
Steve Keesal

SECRETARY
Gail Schwandner

TREASURER Nancy Kindelan

CHIEF INVESTMENT OFFICER

Jan Maize

PAST PRESIDENT Greg Burnight

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Madrid Zimmerman

DIRECTORS
Stacy Baltes
Mollie Beck
Salvador Farfan
Steve Kuykendall
Dennis Smith
Alfredo Velasco



December 21, 2017

Long Beach Rotary Charitable Foundation Literacy Program 1119 Queens Way, Suite #103 Long Beach, CA 90802

Dear Members of Long Beach Rotary Charitable Foundation Literacy Program,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Long Beach Education Foundation, I want to express our deep appreciation for your generous and thoughtful donation of \$14,000.00. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. We are grateful for your willingness to help the students in our schools.

Through gracious gifts such as yours, we can continue to help provide excellent services, programs and scholarships for teachers and students. I can think of no finer gift. Thank you for helping to give our students and schools a brighter future.

The Foundation is a non-profit charitable foundation organized under IRS Section 501(c)(3). Our Tax ID number is 33-0357679. We deeply appreciate your tax-deductible donation. You may continue to support your favorite Long Beach Unified School District program online at http://www.lbusd.k12.ca.us/Community/Education Foundation/.

Sincerely,

Henry Fung President

5550-5824-5090